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Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home 

We will be starting our recorder lessons on 
Thursday. 

 
We will be reading our new class text ‘The 

search for the giant Artic jellyfish’ and 
writing wanted posters. 

 
In maths we are developing adding and 

subtracting 2d and 2d numbers crossing 10. 
 
 
 

 

Reading x 5 a week 
 

Practice weekly spellings ready to 
test on Fridays. 

 
Arctic home learning (see sheet 

sent home)  
Due on Friday 19th January -please 

bring into school. They will need 
this for their writing in Week 3. 

 
Mathletics task: 

 
Addition and subtraction.  

It has been a busy start to Term 3 and we are getting back into the swing of 
things.  

We had an amazing WOW day and we were so impressed with everyones super 
explorer costumes. The children loved exploring the new classroom environment and 
spent the morning building their own explorer vehicle using the playpod equipment 

in the playground.  

We have moved from phonics learning to spelling objectives. This week the children 
have been learning the rule of ‘dropping the e’ to add ‘ing’ to root words.  

In Maths we have been revisiting our knowlegde of 2D and 3D shapes and sorting 
shapes into different categories. 


